SDCFOA Information Update - Steve Coover August 22, 2024
Four Items to Share:

 1 - I contacted Hudl last night and received the following response about our members not receiving notifications when video is shared with them:
 "Thank you for reaching out to Hudl Support. We wanted to let you know that the issue you reported is currently a bug in our system. Our team is actively investigating the problem to determine its cause and find a resolution. At this time, we can't provide a specific timeframe for when the issue will be resolved, but please rest assured that our technical team is working diligently to address it. We’ve linked your case to the defect ticket, and we’ll notify you as soon as the bug is fixed. If you have any additional questions or need further assistance, please feel free to reach out. Thank you for your understanding." Omkar Bugade, Support Representative | Hudl

2 - Although it is 50+ minutes in length, the YouTube video created by MaryAnn Menlove, our CIF Flag Rules Interpreter, contains some excellent instruction and clarification of flag rules with video!  Give it a look...maybe in sections.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Wl1HZQH2_KI&t=3029s

3 - Mira Mesa High School just informed me that Sept. 4th will be their Open House Night.  This has happened in the past and we've used this as an opportunity to meet as a whole Association via Zoom.  The Zoom invitation will be sent out via our Weekly Bull and so on Wednesday, September 4th we will all log onto zoom at 7:00 for our regular meeting.  Crew Chiefs will still meet at 6:00pm via Zoom.  Remember, no meeting next week Wednesday 8/28.  That includes 1st year and 2nd year officials.  No meeting next Wednesday 8/28.

4 - The Home School Contact Information with Form Letter will be placed on the website under the INSTRUCTIONAL tab next to the Coaches Game Cards. - Steve
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